
 
 
 
 

 
September 20,2024  
 
State of Minnesota  
Dislocated Worker Program 
DWFAPrograms.DEED@state.mn.us  
 
RE: Layoff Notices 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
We are writing to inform you that due to the non-renewal of our contract with Experience 
Rochester, our employees at the Mayo Civic Center, 30 Civic Center Dr SE, Rochester, MN 55904, 
will be terminated effective December 31, 2024. These layoffs are expected to be permanent and 
will affect 146 workers. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, feel free to contact Kimberly Miller, Director of 
Human Resources.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Kimberly Miller 
 
KIM MILLER 
Director of Human Resources 

  
ASM GLOBAL  
+1 610.729.1073 Office 
+1 610.996.0869 Cell 
kmiller@asmglobal.com 
asmglobal.com  
300 Conshohocken State Rd, Ste 450  
West Conshohocken, PA 19428, USA 
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